Froedtert

February 8, 2021

Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development
Division of Employment and Training
RE: Eligible Training Provider List Letter of Support

To Whom it May Concern:

Froedtert Health is submitting this letter of support in favor of the Center for Healthcare
Careers of Southeast Wisconsin (CHCSEW) in their application to include their medical assistant
training program, the Medical Assistant Accelerated Pathway to Employment (MAAPET)
project, on the Wisconsin Eligible Training Provider List (ETPL). This innovative medical
assistant training project, funded in part, through the Advancing a Healthier Wisconsin
Endowment, seeks to increase the number of trained medical assistants and increase diversity
within the healthcare workforce. Froedtert health has committed to hiring up to 25 training
candidates and enrolling them in this program prior to June 30, 2021.

We fully support the Center for Healthcare Careers in this project and in their ETPL application.

Sincerely,

Eric Humphrey

Senior Vice President Human Resources/
Chief Human Resource Officer

Froedtert Health

400 Woodland Prime, Suite 302

N74 W12501 Leatherwood Court
Menomonee Falls, W 53501-4490




